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Mr. and Mrs. Jan Valtr
1109 Wildcat Canyon Rd,
Pebble Beach, CA 93953
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May 10, 2019
To:

Monterey County Zoning Administrator
Mr. Mike Novo

Re: PLN 180534, Variance request withdrawal
Dear Mr. Mike Novo,

Thank you for your willingness to review our request for a variance we expressed at the ZA
hearing on May 9, 2019.

After careful considerations of the cost involved with redesigning of the submitted plans
and a variance application fee, As well as consideration to Mr. Anatoly Ostretsov not to
delay the approval, we decided not to proceed with our request.

Please withdraw our case and proceed with the approval of the submitted plans for PLN
180534 “as submitted” at your earliest convenience.
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